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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Update on Second Dose 
Appointments 

  

For immediate release 

  
(Kahnawake – 9, Ohiarí:ha/June 2021)) The Kateri 
Memorial Hospital Centre (KMHC) and the Kahnawà:ke 
COVID-19 Task Force (Task Force) would like to inform 
community members who have yet to receive a confirmation 
notice/date for their second dose of the Moderna vaccine, 
that appointments can be made by contacting the KMHC. 
  
To make your appointment please call 450-638-3930 ext. 
2295. Please ensure to leave a message for a call back. 
  
The KMHC and the Task Force thanks you for your 
attention. 
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